
BDR 45-613
SB 130

EXECUTIVE AGENCY

FISCAL NOTE
AGENCY'S ESTIMATES Date Prepared: February 18, 2015
Agency Submitting: State Department of Conservation and Natural Resources

Items of Revenue or
Expense, or Both

Fiscal Year
2014-15

Fiscal Year
2015-16

Fiscal Year
2016-17

Effect on Future 
Biennia

Total 0 0 0 0

Explanation (Use Additional Sheets of Attachments, if required)

The Nevada Department of Conservation and Natural Resources has reviewed BDR 45-613, which would convert the 
Department of Wildlife into the Division of Wildlife of the State Department of Conservation and Natural Resources.  
DCNR believes there would be at least some fiscal impact to the Department, but the actual impact is difficult to 
determine at this time.  The impact could include increased travel costs between Reno and Carson City (DCNR 
headquarters is in Carson City and the Wildlife offices are in Reno), printing costs for changes to letterhead, business 
cards, and other printed materials, etc. 

Kelly M. WilliamsName

Title ASO IV

DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION'S COMMENTS Date Thursday, February 12, 2015

The agency's response appears reasonable.
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